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1st December 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 

Hey Ewe!  

 

This year’s Christmas Performance “Hey Ewe!” will be performed by Years R, 1, 2 and 3.  Rehearsals are 

starting to take place and the performances will be as follows: 

 

• Tuesday 14th December, 9:30am start 

• Wednesday 15th December, 2:00pm start 

 

Due to the current situation with regards to Covid we are limiting attendance to: 

 

 One ticket per family for Class 1 and 2 parents/carers only 

 

We are asking all attendees to wear a mask and complete their own lateral flow prior to attending.  Tickets 

are free, an online form will be sent out by the end of this week for you to request your ticket.  We are 

hoping to video record the performance and share this with you so that nobody misses out on seeing their 

child perform. 

 

The dress rehearsal will take place on Monday 13th December, your class teacher will advise regarding your 

child’s role and the outfit required. 

 

If you have any queries at all please let us know. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs S Robinson  

Assistant Head  


